
  

11 June 1992 

QwaQwa Interim Joint Working Committee 
P.O. Box 13300 
Witsieshoek 

9870 

Attn: i 3on_and t 

Dear Sirs 

Your letter which you faxed on 14 May 1992, was put before a meeting of the Management Committee of 

CODESA on 1 June 1992. 

The Management Committee noted the concerns raised in this letter. The Management Committee, in the light 

of the series of consultations that led to the constitution of the CODESA participants in 1991, while mindful 
of the gravity of the questions raised by your Committee, has, however, decided that at this stage of the 
CODESA process it is not possible to visit the question of the credentials of the full participants to the CODESA 
process. 

We thank you for bringing your concerns to the attention of the CODESA Management Committee. 

Yours sincerely 

S.S. van der Merwe & M. Maharaj 
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